From: <u>Clerks@vaughan.ca</u>
To: <u>Assunta Ferrante</u>

**Subject:** FW: [External] Bylaw protecting vulnerable communities

**Date:** Wednesday, June 12, 2024 8:27:48 AM

Communication

CW(2) - June 18, 2024

Item No. 23

C25.

----Original Message-----

From: Susie Sobel

Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 10:35 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca Cc: Council@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Bylaw protecting vulnerable communities

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

I am relieved to see this bylaw and wish to thank Mayor Del Duca for proposing this Member's Resolution

With much appreciation

Sarra Sobel